
             
 	 	

 
28th August 2009

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
 
I am in a loving and committed relationship
with my same-sex partner for 2 years now and
we intend to get married like any other loving
couple in Australia. I think that we should be
given this basic right to wed since there are no
good reasons given thus far to convince us
otherwise.
 
Please give us a chance as we are not asking
for much. Your grant would make such a big
difference to our lives.
 
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Kim Tien




